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Chennai Chapter 2017-2018 
          Chennai Chapter was inaugurated on March 24th 2018 at AICUF Secretariat. Dr. Sr. 
Arulananda Mary, our former Principal was the Chief Guest. As many as 85 alumnae members, 
including the senior alumnae, former and present faculty of various disciplines were present at 
the meet. Dr. C. Nancy Stella Bai, Dept. of Economics, Retired Professor, Mother Theresa 
University, Dr. Chidambara Vadivoo, Dept. of English, Mrs. Helen Moses, Dept. of Economics, 
Dr. Gomathi Thiruvasakam, Dept. of Mathematics, Retired Principal, Quaid-e-Millath College 
and Mrs. Bharathi, Counsellor, Dept. of English (1985- 1988) batch shared their memories and 
felicitated the Chennai Chapter. Dr. Mrs. Pramela Devi, Retired Professor, Dept of Botany, St. 
Mary’s college contributed an amount of Rs. 10,000 for the Alumnae Association. Mrs. Suguna, 
Dept. of Commerce and Mrs. Bhamini, Dept. of English were elected to be the Co- ordinators of 
Chennai Chapter. 

  

 


